

ALL SAINTS' EPISCOPAL CHURCH

2303 Northeast Seaview Drive, Jensen Beach, Florida 34957 www.AllSaintsJensenBeach.org 772.334.0610

June 3, 2020

My Dear Friends:

Our Re-Entry Task Force is preparing the All Saints' campus for renewed in-person worship services and the gathering of various ministries. A critical part of this process is to learn and understand your views – what would make you comfortable, or uncomfortable, to return to All Saints' for these and other activities.

On Friday, June 5th, you will be receiving an email asking you to participate in a brief survey. It is very important that as many of you as possible respond to this survey, so that we have an accurate depiction of how our congregation, in its entirety, wishes to proceed with the re-opening of our campus.

Please alert those in your household who normally receive emails from All Saints' to be on the lookout for the invitation to participate in our survey. Once the Task Force has had an opportunity to study the results, I will be in touch with you to share the findings.

Every blessing,

Father Tony